
 

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                         

Ref #. GR/ADV/2021-2022/GHH/02                                                                         Dated : 15th Nov 2021 

  

Dear Valued Customer, 

Greetings from Gateway Rail! 

 We are pleased to announce that GatewayRail flagship terminal - ICD Garhi Harsaru (Gurugram) will 
now be open for Customs clearance on all 7 days a week. This Customs facilitation initiative was 
inaugurated by the Chief Commissioner Delhi Customs Shri Surjit Bhujabal on the 14th Nov 
2021. ICD Garhi Harsaru is one of the three ICDs which have been provided with this Customs 
Facilitation initiative. Customs clearance facility at ICD Garhi Harsaru will now be available on all 
week days including Sundays and Public  holidays. The customs clearance timings as per the 
notification issued in this regard will be 10:00 AM to 6.30 PM. 

 As per the notification, this extended facility will be available to RMS facilitated cargo of import, 
RMS facilitated cargo of export, Factory Stuffed Containers with electronic seal, goods shipped under 
free shipping bills and cargo under examination post assessment. To avail clearance of cargo, 
delivery order (DO) of shipping lines needs to be obtained till Friday, any Bond/Bank Guarantee be 
executed till Saturday and any NOC (No Objection Certificate) from Partner Government Agency 
(PGA) be obtained till Friday.  

Gateway Rail has made available the necessary infrastructure and resources to make this facility 
accessible to the trade and all the services of GatewayRail will also be available on all the 7 days of 
the week. We urge all our customers to take benefit of this initiative to help exports and imports 
activity throughout the year without any interruption. 

We thank you for your continuous business patronage and look forward to handle more EXIM 
volume with this development. 

Assuring you the best of our services.  

  

Best Regards, 

Customer Service Desk 

GatewayRail 

 


